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Dear Brendon  
 
Response to Modification request for Australian Technology Park (ATP) Eveleigh, Design 
Modifications to Building 2 (SSD 7317 MOD 17) 
 

I refer to your email of 16 September 2019 inviting the Heritage Council to provide comment on the 
Modification Requests for the above development consent.  

Modifications to the approval include: 

• Revision of the Building 2 retail zone fronting Locomotive Street; 

• Signage zones along the northern elevation of Building 2; and, 

• Provision of a feature awning. 
 
Following a review of the documentation provided, the proposed modifications are considered 
relatively minor and will not alter the approved works. Therefore, it is unlikely that there will be any 
further heritage impacts on the Eveleigh Railway Workshops site (SHR 01140). Based upon this, there 
are no objections to the proposed modifications.  

If you have any further enquiries regarding this matter, please contact David Nix, Senior Heritage 
Officer, Major Projects at the Heritage NSW, Department Premier and Cabinet, on (02) 9895 6523 or 
at david.nix@environment.nsw.gov.au. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Tim Smith OAM 
Director Heritage Operations 
Heritage NSW, Department Premier and Cabinet 
As Delegate of the NSW Heritage Council 
 
24 September 2019 
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